
 

 

The Vale of Neath Patient Participation Group 

The NHS funded car scheme for the Vale of Neath Practice will 
cease to be funded at the end of March 2020 so there will be no car 

available at the surgery after this date 
 

The Swansea Bay NHS Trust, the Vale of Neath practice and the 
Patient Participation committee are looking into ways of funding a 

new scheme run on a voluntary basis. 
 

We are looking into obtaining grant funding for a new transport 
scheme. We think it will provide an exciting opportunity for a 
volunteer Co-ordinator to support a pool of voluntary drivers.  

 
If you are interested in becoming a volunteer for this new scheme, 
please contact Practice Manager Alex Davies or Carolyn Edwards 

Chairperson to Patient Group  
Alex Davies 01639 720083 

Carolyn Edwards 01639720083  
 
 
 
 


